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NEXT MEETING: October 18th 2014, 9:00am@McKenzie Landing  

Attendees:   Larry Main, John “Buck” Glewwe, Jim Barshack, Jim Becker, Tina Childers, Becky Glewwe, Brian O’Toole, Mike 

Anesi, Dave Cloutier, Scott Fell, Greg Brady, Pat Johnson and Elra Johnson 

***THANK YOU TO SCOTT FELL FOR THE BREAKFAST PROVIDED DURING MEETING*** 

President’s Report – Larry Main  

The annual Gary Jefson Memorial Golf Tournament raised over $2000 for the snowmobile club. 
 
We have received approximately a $9700 check from the county for our first half and will get funded 65% of 
supplemental s.  Oak Ridge trail is now a funded trail by the county. No bridges received funding this year. 
 
The county asked to borrow our hedge master (our man and our machine) open bid Saturday at McKenzie Landing at 
noon. 
 
Voyager Village wants trails gated now. Buck will work with Steve Johnson @ Voyager Village to get specifics and when 
the gates can be installed. 
                                                                     

Vice President’s Report – George Kuechle 
 
Augustine Road has flooded and the town is routing the road to the snowmobile trail (it used to be Augustine Road) and 
the snowmobile trail may be re-routed onto Augustine road that flooded this year 
 
Polk-Burnett has found another location for their tank so no further discussion is required. 
 

Treasurer’s Report – Paul Kipping 

 
Buck made motion to accept treasurer’s report with the exception of $120 charge for repair shaft at Spooner Machine 
for more detail.  2nd: Larry, motion carried 
 

 



Fundraising – Tina Childers 
 

October 11th - Dinner for Volunteers @ Glider’s  
  Social/Cocktail Hour: 6pm 
  Dinner:   7pm 

October 18th - Casino Nite @ Cabaret 7pm - Midnight 
  7 – 8:30pm: Early bird special (20% free chips ie:$25 in chips purchased = $5 in free chips) 
  Door Prizes and giveaways 
 

Grooming Report – Scott Fell 
 
Scott has an appointment this week with a company to look at the winch.  He still working on exploring what cable to 
get for the winch and also a request for a bigger hook 
 
Jim Taylor purchased our box blade and Keith Martini assisted with getting the unit loaded. 
 
ATV drag is ready to use.  The blades on the back will need to be replaced soon 

 
Trail Maintenance Report – John “Buck” Glewwe                            
 
Trail 22 @ Sand Lake the bid was accepted for Keith Martini to repair as Hopkins Sand and Gravel decline to place a bid 
and Val also declined as he didn’t have the proper equipment to complete the project.  Buck made a motion: to accept 
Keith Martini’s bid to get the work started. Tina made an amended motion:  only if Mr. Mulligan signs an approval form 
in writing 2nd by Larry, motion carried 
 
Stump removal by Northwoods to lake, this is a private trail and the club is not responsible for this.  Scott made a 
motion: to split the cost at a maximum of $150.00 with John (owner Northwoods), but John must match what club puts 
in. (ie: John puts in $100.00 then the club puts in $100.00), 2nd by Paul Kipping, motion carried. 
 

OCT. 4th: South end trail clean up 
 Meet at 9am at McKenzie Landing 
 Lunch provided by Lipsie Pines 
 Northwinds will host an even after the trail clean up is completed 

OCT 11th: North end trail clean up 
 Contact Brian O’Toole if you’d like to help 
 botoole@centurytel.net 
 
A new lake marker was presented at the club by Greg Brady and Buck would like to use on a trial basis on Big McKenzie 
Lake.  Cost for these markers range from $8.50-$12.00 per marker.  They are a tall plastic orange pole that the club 
would put reflective tape on them and they float if unable to retrieve from lakes before the ice melts. 
Dave Cloutier made a motion: purchase $500.00 worth of the new markers and try them, 2nd by Larry, motion carried 
 
There is wash-out on trail 8 on Lake 26 – ATV club took care of this. 
 
Dave Cloutier stated there are a couple spots on trails 8 & 41 (North of Namekagon) where 4-wheelers tore up the trail.  
He would like to use a bobcat to flatten out and repair the damage.  Tina made a motion: to allow Dave Cloutier to get 
someone to come in and take burrs out (flatten) on trails 8 & 41  due to ATV’s not to exceed $500.00, 2nd by Scott, 
motion carried. 
 
Dave Cloutier also needs a couple signs and will discuss with Greg Brady. 

mailto:botoole@centurytel.net


                                            Calendar of Events 
October 4th  South-end trail clean up   Meet @ 9am – McKenzie Landing 

October 11th  North-end trail clean up   Contact Brian O’Toole for info 

October 18th   Club Meeting     McKenzie Landing 

October 18th  Casino Nite     The Cabaret @ 7pm - Midnight 

November 16th Club Meeting     Location: TBD 

December 21st  Club Meeting     Location: TBD 

 

He also wants to put in a couple posts by Voyager Village and he will discuss this with Steve Johnson @ Voyager Village 
on specifics. 
 
If you find any issues with the trails please contact John “Buck” Glewwe: 
(651)492-4727 cell phone 
johnglewwe@yahoo.com 
 
 
 

Scott Fell won the gift certificate at the meeting and donated it back to the club to 
use at a future meeting for attendees. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

      
 
 
      
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Updated ad 

coming soon!!  
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PO Box 111 

Spooner, WI 54801      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Check out our website:  
 
       www.wilakespines.org  
 
On Facebook:  

 www.Facebook.com/lakes-pines-sno-trails.com 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                       

PLEASE BE SURE TO PATRONIZE ALL OF  

  LAKES & PINES’ GENEROUS 

   BUSINESS MEMBERS 

  

A & H Country Market 

Ace’s Basement Bar & BBQ (Northwinds Resort) 

Four Star Sports 

Glider’s Bar & Grill 

Lipsie Pines 

The Local 

Lumberjack Saloon & Eatery 

The Main Store 

Mallard Lake Family Resort 

McKenzie Landing 

Northern Timber Hotel 

Northwoods 

Oak Ridge 

Rosenthal’s Resort 

The Shop Bar & Grill 

Voyager Village 

West Point Lodge 

What the Heck 

PLEASE BE SURE TO PATRONIZE ALL OF  

  LAKES & PINES’ GENEROUS 

   BUSINESS MEMBERS 

  

http://www.wilakespines.org/
http://www.facebook.com/lakes-pines-sno-trails.com

